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EBR Schools Partners with Baton Rouge General to Inspire Future Healthcare Professionals

BATON ROUGE, LA. - The East Baton Rouge Parish School System is excited to partner with Baton Rouge General
to host the Park Medical Academy Fall Medical Showcase on Thursday, Oct. 24, 2024, from 9:00 AM to 11:30 AM.
The event will be held at Park Medical Academy, located at 2680 Bogan Walk, Baton Rouge, LA 70808.

This showcase is an opportunity for students to meet healthcare professionals and explore different career paths in
the medical field through hands-on demonstrations and interactive sessions. The event is meant to expose young
people to the medical profession early, as the demand for skilled professionals continues to rise.

Through this partnership, students will be able to gain practical experience, mentorship opportunities, and access
to state-of-the-art medical resources.

Superintendent LaMont Cole will be available to discuss the significance of this partnership for district students.
There will also be opportunities for interviews with students, educators, and representatives from Baton Rouge
General.
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The East Baton Rouge Parish School System will be the cornerstone of the community as a premier educational institution by inspiring,
cultivating, and producing a modern workforce prepared to create a robust and thriving economy.
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